
 

 

 
2. CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL’S DRAFT WASTEWATER STRATEGY 2012 – BOARD 

SUBMISSION 
 

At its meeting on 17 September 2012 the Board decided that the Submissions Committee be 
convened to consider the Council’s Draft Wastewater Strategy and prepare a response for reporting 
back to the Board for adoption. The submission period closes on 8 November 2012 
 
A copy of the Draft Wastewater Strategy is separately circulated to members.   
 
 


